
Recreation Minutes June 21. 2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:45pm 

 

In attendance: Al Jones. Mike Moran, Mike Curtin and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Absent: Tom Kane 

 

Minutes 5/3/10 approved  No Meeting on June 7,2010 

 

Correspondence In  

Dog Park request Shattuck Road filed for future reference 

 

The Board voted not to request to vendor sell clothing at the summer concert series Lynne will 

give her a list of the upcoming fairs on the common and the contact for the Publick House 

  

The Following Sign and Property Use Applications have been approved by the board   

Heather Hall Girls Basketball League Thursday Nights July 8 –August 11,2010  5:30-8:00pm 

 

Old Business 

The Board has signed up for their Summer Concert Venues 

 Lynne will help Mike Moran with the Army Band Concert. 

 

Recreation Area 

Rec Sign ups are going tremendously well 

60+ kids 

Mini Camp 21 kids have signed up for the July 12th program 

 

The following  information has been submitted to the designer for  the following properties 
Route 15 (Haynes Street) 
Picnic area by waters edge 
Placement of Big League field closer to the road 
Multi Sport field over lay 
2 Softball Fields 
Kayak Launch (move from DPW site) 
Parking located along road should stretch the length of the property so we can access both field 
and launch from the parking area 
Walking / Fitness Trail 
Layout for future power / irrigation (conduit) 
 
 
DPW Site (New Boston Road Ext) 
2 Little League Field (doesn't include existing) 
Additional parking down by the existing softball field 
leave existing softball field as is 
dedicated space for storage units 
Horse Shoes 
Volleyball area 
Minus a multi sport 
T-ball  

 

 

Next meeting Tuesday July 6, 2010  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 



 

 

 

 


